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As we kick off the 2024 Harbor Theater Annual Campaign we’d like to thank the community for 
their contributions over the years in support of the Harbor Theater.  We depend on direct 
community support for over half of our income, so your gifts are crucial to our success.  Please 
consider a new or renewed gift. 

The theater is in excellent shape.  We have an exciting roster of movies for the year, and we 
continue to host our ever-popular special events, including those free to members.  It has been a 
pleasure to assume the role of President of the Harbor Theater this year.  Ham Meserve, who along 
with Helen resurrected and have guided this theater since 2017 remain as President Emeritus and 
Director Emeritus, respectively.   

We strive to be responsive to the community and appreciate the strong response to the survey we 
conducted this spring.  As previously reported, we received a lot of very positive feedback, and 
have taken suggestions received to heart.  This includes making it easier to get through the lobby at 
busy shows and making it more convenient to renew memberships.   

A key strength of the theater is our talented and committed group of staff and volunteers.  Many 
have been with us for years. As one of our dedicated members states:  “… the very best part of this 
nonprofit theater are the people that run it, who are always up front when you buy your tickets & 
treats to greet you and make you feel like family.”   Angela Percival. 

Our staff and volunteers are indeed a huge asset to the theater.  From our Executive Director: “The 
main reason most of us work at Harbor Theater is because we love it. We love seeing the smiling 
faces of our members, neighbors, and friends as they give us their impromptu reviews of the movie 
they just saw or get that last refill of popcorn to take home. There is nothing quite like working for 
an organization where you hear, see, and feel the appreciation of your community every day. We 
strive to make our local movie house an inviting, entertaining, enjoyable, comfortable, and safe 
place for all, to meet and exceed our members’ expectations!” 

The theater remains a vibrant part of the community.  Please help us continue to provide first-rate 
movies and a wonderful experience by contributing to our Annual Campaign. 

Thank you, 

Jeff Long 
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